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Comments on the Report of the Ministry of Employment and 

Social Security regarding the Implementation of ILO 

Convention No 111 on Non-Discrimination in Employment 

and Occupation 

 

 

The NCHR submitted its comments to the Ministry of Labour, 

placing emphasis on the important issues, requiring particular attention 

by the Greek State, of affirmative action in favour of women in Greece 

(following the new Article 116 para 2 of the Greek Constitution) and the 

legal and factual gender equality in the framework of the relevant, 

evolving European Community law. 
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